
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hi AIC family, 
 
I'm really excited about our upcoming 
sermon series Emotionally Healthy 
Spirituality. It's based on the book 
and discipleship course by Pete 
Scazzero and this is an excellent and 
timely opportunity for us to allow God 
to speak to some areas of our lives 
and hearts that we may have been 
ignoring, avoiding, or down-right shut 
ourselves from. Jesus came to give 
us life -- abundantly (read: FULLY 
alive) but sometimes, our experience 

is somewhat lacking. I want to invite you to not just join us for the weekly sermon but also 
get involved in a community group. To get the most out of this experience, you really need 
to be in a group of friends to discuss and pray and journey together. This course is not just 
about information transfer, it is about TRANSFORMATION. God wants to do a work of 
transformation in your heart and soul. This week we kick it off with a session titled "The 
Problem with Emotionally Unhealthy Spirituality."  Join us in person or online. Either way 
be sure to get plugged in. We are called to be a community, not a free agent. 
 
Be blessed friends. 
Pastor Henry 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Following last year's 
success, the praise team 
plans to re-introduce the 
Christmas Cantata as part of 
our Christmas celebration in 
December. We 
are calling musicians of all 
levels to take part in this 
beautiful performance. If you 
are interested in being part 
of this team, please 
email luther@aic.org.hk 
  
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


